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Comments: The corporation now trying to install the Jordan Cove LNG pipeline and related facilities is a

FOREIGN Corporation.  The proposed exemption from damage to our forest and the forest life in it beyond

appalling.  This project will increase the cost of natural gas to people of the northwestern United States and

possibly beyond.  For what?  For the profit of a Foreign Corporations share holders.  Disspicable.  This

corporation has a lousy safety record and the poor management of it's other pipelines have caused great

environmental damage time and again.  From LNG extraction and transport causes destruction of our water

supply below ground and above.  We should not allow this to occur in Oregon or elsewhere especially as the

profits of this proposal would go out of the United States leaving us with forests, water, air and endless other

kinds of damage to our natural environment.  Please protect our forest and forest life as the Forest Service is

supposed to.  The damage caused by such an LNG project would be forever and the profits to the foreigners;

and those paid off by them for this project; only temporary. 


